
Pet Waste Complaint 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Homeowners' Association Name] 

Address: [Homeowners' Association Address] 

Dear [Homeowners' Association Board/Committee Members], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally address a concern regarding pet waste 

in our community, particularly in the areas surrounding [specific location or area]. As a resident 

of [Your Neighborhood/Community Name], I believe it is important to maintain a clean and 

pleasant environment for all residents and visitors. 

It has come to my attention that there have been several instances of pet owners not picking up 

after their pets, leading to unsightly and unsanitary conditions. This not only detracts from the 

beauty of our neighborhood but can also pose health risks and create an unpleasant living 

environment. 

I kindly request that the association remind all residents of the importance of adhering to our 

community's pet policies, ensuring that pet waste is disposed of properly. It might also be 

beneficial to consider additional signage in common areas as a reminder. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I appreciate your continued efforts to keep our 

community safe and clean. Should you require further information or wish to discuss this matter, 

please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


